
St.  John’s CE Primary School 
End of Term Newsletter 

 
 

Greetings from St. John’s 
What a busy half term we’ve had here at St. John’s!  
 
Staffing Changes for 2022 
Assistant Headteacher 
We are delighted to announce that Mrs Poynton has been appointed as Assistant Headteacer at St. 
John’s.  
Early Years 
As you may be aware, Mrs Nicholls is leaving for maternity leave at Christmas, and we wish her all 
the very best with her new addition to the family. We are very excited to welcome two new 
members of staff to the Early Years team: Mrs Philp and Miss Selwood.  
 
In line with our new positive behaviour and rewards 
system, our pupils have enjoyed our first rewards 
afternoon – glow in the dark sport, crafts, films, extra 
computing to name just a few of the treats on offer.  

 

 
We’ve been to church for our Christingle Services.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



 
We’ve enjoyed the pantomime Aladdin 
from Out of the Box Productions.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
And most importantly, we’ve absolutely 
loved being able to share things with our St. John’s parents and families. Our Key Stage 1 and Early 
Years pupils thoroughly enjoyed performing their Christmas concerts to you – it was very special to 
have you there.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Poppy Day / Christmas Jumper Day 
A huge thank you to everyone who made donations for poppies and the ‘Save the Children’ 
Christmas Jumper Day. You helped us raise lots of money for Save the Children and the Royal British 
Legion – thank you!  
 
PTA 
A huge thank you to the PTA for their continued support over this half term with organising the raffle 
and providing refreshments at the KS1 Christmas shows.  
 

After School Sports Club 
Our BeeActive sports club will be returning after Christmas with a football club for our Yr 5/6 pupils 
from 3:30pm-4:15pm. If you would like your child to participate in the above sessions, you can book 
now by visiting: http://www.beeactive.co.uk or call us during office hours on 01782 205 915. Places 
are strictly limited and will be secured on a first come, first served basis. 

 
What we’ve been up to:  
Keep up to date with our news and what’s going on in classes with our school Facebook page:  
https://www.facebook.com/Stjohnswetleyrocks 
 

We wish you all a very happy and healthy Christmas and all the best for 2022.  
SHINE like the star you are.  

 
Very best wishes.  

Mrs Stone and the St. John’s team 

http://www.beeactive.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/Stjohnswetleyrocks

